
 

 

 

 

 
      20th December 2024 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

On Wednesday 19th February Year 3 will be going to Teesmouth Field Centre to enhance their learning in 

Geography and our Rivers topic.   The day will begin with classroom-based activities, focusing on the River Tees 

from the source to the mouth, looking at river features such as waterfalls, meanders and tributaries along its 

course.  The children will then visit the transporter bridge and North Gare Beach to see the river mouth and 

build models of the river, from source to mouth.  This is a fantastic experience to practically explore what they 

have been learning about during class lessons. 

  

A voluntary contribution of £11.63 towards the cost of the bus and trip would be appreciated, the deadline for 

payment is Friday 7th February 2025.  If contributions are not sufficient to cover the cost, we will follow school 

policy, and the trip would be cancelled, full refunds would be given to those who had paid. In the event of a child 

missing the visit, for whatever reason, we are unfortunately unable to issue refunds. There will be a payment 

item added to My Child at School (MCAS).  Please email the school office if you have any difficulties logging in 

office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk 

 

The children will require a packed lunch and a drink.   The school cook can offer a packed lunch for those 
children who normally take school meals. Please email office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk or complete the slip below 
if you would like a school packed lunch, indicating which sandwiches your child would prefer. 
 

We will need some volunteers to ensure that the visit can go ahead. These will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis. Please contact the office if you are available to help. 

  

Many thanks 

  

Mrs Tattersdill & Mrs Craft (Geography Lead) 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
Year 3 – Teesmouth Field Centre – 19th February 2025 
  
I require a packed lunch for my child     
            
  
Name …………………………………………………………………………………………..  
  
Please indicate your child’s preference:     
 
Cheese Sandwich               Tuna Sandwich               Ham Sandwich   
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